
Brookland Parks Committee Meeting  

Monday, November 15, 2021 @ 6:00 pm 

613 Holman at Brookland City Hall  
 

6:01 Meeting called to order by President David Loggins. Members present were David 
Loggins, President, Julie Thomas, Secretary, Sharon Hopkins, Justin Ladd, and Mayor 
Jones. 

 
6:02 Minutes from October’s monthly meeting were presented. Motion by Justin Ladd to 

approve the minutes. Second by Julie Thomas.  
 
6:04 David Loggins discussed an email he had received from a lighting company named 

Palco Supply. He said he would forward the email to Mayor Jones.  
 
6:05 Mayor Jones discussed an equipment company’s merchandise from a catalog and 

mentioned that the pricing does not include installation. He also included that the 
company tries to work on a package deal for installation. 

 
6:07 David Loggins and Mayor Jones led discussion about the playground equipment for 

each of the small parks currently budgeted for $65,000 each This is the proposed 
amount from the preliminary plan submitted to the group by the engineer.  

 
6:11 Mayor Jones and Julie Thomas discussed different installation and padding options. 

There was also discussion about the possible need to prioritize items on the park 
budgets as things progress 

 
6:13 Sharon Hopkins, Justin Ladd, and Mayor Jones discussed the options of adding splash 

pads to the parks. Sharon Hopkins mentioned how some parks have misting machines 
to cool visitors when it’s very hot. 

 
6:15 Mayor Jones discussed the current status of the land purchase for the large park on 

School Street. The crop is harvested, and the land will be ready for improvements in 
spring 2022. 

 
6:19 Sharon Hopkins made a motion to dismiss. Second by Justin Ladd. All in favor. Meeting 

adjourned at 6:19pm. Next meeting set for Monday, December 20 @ 6:00pm.  
  


